
ISLE AU HAUT HISTORICAL SOCIETY MEETING 

Thursday, July 24, 2014 

10:00 a.m. 

Revere Memorial Hall  

 

        President Harold Van Doren called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.  The 

following were present:  Harold Van Doren, Marie Hamly, Pat Cole, Brenda Clark 

and Fred Eustis.  Upon motion duly made and seconded it was VOTED: To accept 

the minutes of July 9, 2014 as circulated.  Owing to a conflict the history of the 

lighthouse presentation by Jeff Burke was moved from July 31 to August 7, 2014 

at 7:30 p.m.  Pat and Brenda volunteered to provide light refreshments.  Other 

possible presentations have proved impossible this year.  Pat Cole urged us to 

start working now on next year’s programs.  Fred Eustis suggested a history of the 

island schools would be an interesting topic.  Harold will work with our new Island 

Fellow Megan Cooper to develop ideas on future programs.  Teacher Paula 

Greatorex plans to feature island history this coming school year and our input 

will be a resource.  She would like to make a removable map of the island on the 

town hall floor and have each student pick a historical figure and tell about 

his/her life.  We could help by giving her a short list of people we know the most 

about and what information we have for each one.   

        Kris Carlson couldn’t be here today but there was discussion about future 

candidates for oral histories.  Bob Bradford and Dick Marks were mentioned.  

Perhaps we should consider written interviews due to the difficulty of arranging 

personal face times.  Harold presented a letter from the Maine Archives and 

Museums organization requesting us to renew our membership.  Since they are a 

resource we can use it was decided to join.  Dues are $25 per year. 

        The date of our Annual Meeting was set for August 26.  There being no 

further business, either old or new, upon motion duly made and seconded it was 

VOTED: To adjourn.  Adjourned accordingly at 10:32 a.m.  

Marie A. Hamly, Secretary 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE TUESDAY, AUGUST 12 AT 10:00 A.M.  


